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COOLAH 
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

Construction works for the Coolah MPS 

redevelopment are coming to a close, with the 

final stage of the redevelopment nearing 

completion. This stage has focused on 

refurbishment of the GP clinic, administration 

spaces, landscaping and a new automatic door 

for the MPS front entry.  

Earlier stages of the project delivered the 

residential aged care wings – Rosella Place and 

Magnolia House, as well as a new entry, dining 

and activities spaces for the aged care section, 

refurbishment of acute rooms, and a new 

reception and waiting area for the MPS.   

Health Service Manager Sue Berry said she is 

excited about the benefits the upgraded facility 

will provide for staff and residents, and thanked 

everyone for their patience and understanding 

during the redevelopment. 

“I’m sure the residents will miss the daily buzz and 

activity of the building, however it will be a little 

quieter now,” Sue added.  

“In addition to the modern facilities, we were also 

fortunate to receive new artwork and signage to 

support healing and cultural inclusion, which we 

will be showcasing at the official opening.” 

Some of the 

new artwork 

for the MPS 

The new courtyard for the aged care residents 

Finishing touches being applied at Coolah MPS 

Stay tuned for an official 

opening in early 2019! 

We can’t wait to show off the 
redeveloped Coolah MPS. An official 
opening is in the works with a date 
being scheduled for early 2019, so 

watch this space. 
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